
From: Keith Barnes <> 
Sent: 21 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan, Policy C12 
 

Dear Sir 
 
I would like to register my complete approval for inclusion of the Policy C12 in the 
Totnes Neighbourhood Plan. It seems to incorporate all the best ideas and 
considerations that have been developed over the many years that the site has been 
under discussion and should provide a very beneficial addition to the town, on what 
has been allowed to become a derelict area. 
 
Best regards 
 
Keith Barnes 
Silverwood, Fairseat Close 
Steamer Quay Road 
Totnes 


